FPC Distance Education and Technology Committee: 2017-2018 Final Report

Committee Chair: Suzanne Chapman **Committee Co-Chair:** Linda Eldridge

Committee Members: Jason Arnold, Domenic Durante, Cynthia Griffin, Vivian

Gonsalves, Kent Crippen, Trace Choulat, Tom Dana, Shon Smith

Dates of Committee Meetings:

10-23-17

11-16-17

1-23-18

2-22-18

3-20-18

4-24-18

Tasks Undertaken:

- Continued work related to the Blue Ribbon Course (BRC) process for online courses
- Discussed ways to best support instructors wanting to shift to more online instruction during construction in Norman Hall
- Discussed ways to support faculty who are new to developing online courses and ways the BRC awardees can help serve as models for those interested in improving their online course instruction

Considerations/Recommendations for 2018-2019:

- Continue discussion on ways to best support faculty in using online instruction to help supplement their face-to-face instruction during construction in Norman hall
- Consider ways in which the BRC awardees can help to serve as models for those interested in improving their online course development